
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           24
th
 February 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 
 

Question of the week: Why is important to live in a community where everyone is different? 
 

As you know, we have been introducing question of the week. It is so important to spend quality 
time chatting with children- talking brings you closer together and increases your child’s vocabulary 

and social skills. 
 

Challenge lent: Lent begins after half term (26th Feb -9th April). If you haven’t decided what to give 
up, why not pledge to limit screen time? This will free you up to play, chat and spend quality time 
as a family, only using phones, TV, tablets when necessary. Phones in particular become a habit 

and if you are constantly on your phone, it sends out a message to others around you that they are 
less important than social media. 

 
Have a wonderful half term 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 

Before and After School Club 
 

Term 3 invoices have been sent home. 
Please settle any outstanding invoices as 
soon as possible, reminders have been 

included. 
 

Remember to book your term 4 places. 
 

 

 
Coombe Hill Farm visit – Reception 

 
Remember to give permission for reception 

children to visit Coombe Hill Farm if you have not 
already done so. This can be done online through 
Parent Pay or by sending in the permission slip on 

Monday 24th February. 
 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 
Coombe Hill Farm visit - 

Reception 

In book bags: 
 

Before and After school term 3 
invoices 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but an extra 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     
 

PGL payments 
 

Year 6 parents please remember to keep 
your PGL payments up to date. 

 
Full payment must be received by 8th 

March 2020 
 


